
 

We’re listening. Will you share your story? 
Victim services are built on courage, connection, and community. That includes 

your voice. 
As the National Center for Victims of Crime celebrates 40 years of advocacy and support, we 

are building a collection of stories that demonstrate the true impact of this work. We want to 

include your experience. 

We invite survivors, advocates, service providers, and community members to share how NCVC 

has impacted their lives or the lives of those they serve. Perhaps you relied on a resource, 

attended a training, referred someone to the VictimConnect Resource Center, or felt 

acknowledged in our mission. If our efforts have made a difference, we want to hear from you. 

We welcome reflections in any format you are comfortable with. You can: 

●​ Send a short email 
●​ Share a quote or favorite memory 
●​ Take a photo and write a few lines 
●​ Record a video 
●​ Mail in a note or creative piece 
●​ Describe a time a service, tool, or connection helped you or someone else​

 
Every contribution helps tell a fuller story of what this community stands for. We may share 

some submissions as part of our anniversary campaigns and future events. All of them will help 

create a more honest and meaningful picture of this work's impact. 

📬 Please send your reflection to NCVCDigest@victimsofcrime.org 

Feel free to also include: 

●​ How you are connected to NCVC 
●​ A brief reflection 
●​ Whether you would be open to having your story shared more publicly 

 
Your story matters.​
Thank you for being part of this important work—and for trusting us to listen. 

Stay connected on Instagram, Facebook, TikTok, and X (@CrimeVictimsOrg) for more ways to 

engage throughout our 40th year. 
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